
PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

The Town of Cromwell Public Works Department hereby advises the citizens of Cromwell and all 

other interested parties, that the construction of Coles Road will commence on or about           

February 24,2020. The work is comprised of the reconstruction of Coles Road, and is expected to 

take approximately 276 days for completion. The project will be undertaken by Baltazar 

Contractor’s Inc. 18 Carmelina’s Way, Ludlow MA 01056.  Coles Road will be closed to through 

traffic between Shunpike Road and Willowbrook road beginning on or about February 24,2020.  

Local access to residences and businesses will be maintained.  All other traffic must observe the 

posted detour. It is anticipated the detour will be in place through the end of May, 2020.  

For further information or concerns contact the Public Works Department at (860) 632-3420. 

Construction plans are available at Town Hall in the Public Works Department. 

 

 

 


